Ener9Y+

CamaripGe anp Norh Dumerizs Hyoro Inc.

1500 Bishop Street, P.O. Box 1060, Cambridge, ON N1R 5X6
Phone: 519-621-3530, Fax: 519-621-0383

November 21, 2013

Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board

P.O Box 2319

2300 Yonge Street

Toronto, Ontario

M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: Service Area Amendment
Brant Waterloo Road
EB-2011-0018

Cambridge and North Dumfries Hydro Inc. (‘CND”), with the consent of Hydro One
Networks Inc. (“Hydro One”), previously applied for a Service Area Amendment related
to specifically named properties on Brant Waterloo Road (EB-2011-0018) under section
74 of the Ontario Energy Board Act, 1998. The application addressed the long term
load transfer arrangement between CND and Hydro One, transferring twenty customers
from Hydro One to CND.

The OEB issued its Decision and Order in the matter on April 25, 2011 and found that,
based on the evidence provided and in the public interest, the transfer of customers from
Hydro One to CND should be approved as requested by the applicant. The OEB
ordered that CND’s electricity distribution licence (ED-2002-0574) be amended to
include the customers in the County of Brant located at 542, 548, 552, 564, 568, 572,
606, 616, 642 (2 customers), 670, 674, 764 (2 customers), 790, 794, 806, 872, 896, and
900 Brant Waterloo Road. The OEB also ordered that Hydro One’s electricity
distribution licence (ED-2003-0043) be amended to exclude the similarly named
addresses.

It has recently come to the attention of CND that the owner of the property at 794 Brant
Waterloo Road has subdivided their property, and has created two additional
severances, identified as 800 and 802 Brant Waterloo Road. Electrical service has been
requested for 800 Brant Waterloo Road. Service for 802 Brant Waterloo Road has not
yet been requested.

As these properties are not specifically named on CND’s electricity distribution licence
nor are they excluded from Hydro One’s electricity distribution licence, this letter
requests that 800 and 802 Brant Waterloo Road be added to CND's licence and
excluded from Hydro One’s licence.



CND has included a drawing provided by the County of Brant indicating the new
addresses.

CND has had discussions with Hydro One regarding the two named properties; CND
and Hydro One have jointly determined that Hydro One is not able to service these
addresses.

Two copies of this letter have been forwarded to your attention via courier.

If you require any additional information or clarification, please contact me at (519) 621-
8405, ext. 2340.

Yours truly,

Mo aeku

Grant Brooker, CPA, CA

Manager, Regulatory Affairs

Cambridge and North Dumfries Hydro Inc.
1500 Bishop Street, PO Box 1060.
Cambridge, ON N1R 5X6

Tel 519.621.8405 ext 2340

Fax 519.621.0383

Email gbrooker@camhydro.com




